

Spittal V.C. School Newsletter 18 - Spring term 2022



REMINDER - PFA meeting – Following on from the results of the questionnaire the PFA shared in the Autumn term, the next PFA meeting will be held in the school hall on <u>Monday 6th February</u>. We look forward to welcoming people to join us for the meeting and refreshments.

Police – Many of you will be aware of the situation involving the police which took place in Spittal village over the last 24 hours. The police were on the school site this morning to meet with myself and I am pleased to be able to share that our site was safe and secure at all times.

Sports leadership training – This week year 5 and 6 undertook training with the Active Young Person officer for north Pembrokeshire. The children demonstrated developing leadership skills, applied in the real context of working with pupils from Dosbarth Poppit Sands. Well done Dosbarth Cwm-Yr-Eglwys!

Year 5 and 6 oracy presentations – The children in Dosbarth Cwm-yr-Eglwys continue to deliver their presentations to the school audience to summarise their independent learning on the topic of festivals. The children have been a credit to themselves, their class and the school by overcoming their nerves and trepidation in this public speaking event. Another successful opportunity for the pupils to develop their growth mindset- gwaith da!

Next week – is national Child's Mental Health week and also sees Safer Internet day. We look forward to sharing our learning and learning activities about these over the week.

Dates for the diary

- Mon 13th Weds 15th Year 5&6 Llangrannog residential
- Mon 20th Fri 24th February Half term break

Have a good weekend.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S. Vaughan Head teacher



